
 
 

 
External Relations Committee Report 

June 25, 2018 
 

The External Relations Committee met on Thursday, February 22, 2018 at 4 pm.  Members 
of the committee consist of Mr. Matthew Brown and Mr. John Vargas (Committee Chair). 
Mr. J.J. Lewis, President & CEO, serves as an ex-officio member, and Mr. Miguel Aguilar, 
Executive Assistant to the CEO, serves as secretary. 
 
Mr. Lewis provided highlights from the Staff Report (the entire Staff Report can be found 
online, in our External Relations Committee Meeting Packet): 
 
Charter Growth 
We are in conversation with Guerneville School District in Sonoma County about 
submitting a petition to open Compass Charter Schools of Sonoma. A draft petition is under 
review, based on the template that was approved by the Board of Directors in 2017. 
 
Coffee with Compass 
Our newest initiative, Compass with Compass has hit the road in 2018 to continue to build 
community among our learning coaches. Suggested by our Parent Advisory Council, we will 
be hosting Coffee with Compass at two locations each month from January through May 
2018. 
 
Mr. Lewis walked the committee through the 2018 Marketing Plan, which included 
information on the current 2017-18 school year and plans for the upcoming 2018-19 
school year, including summer school. 
 
The External Relations Committee will reconvene at the start of the 2018-19 school year. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. John Vargas  
Board Member &  

External Relations Committee Chair 
 


